
Please address enquiries to: Mark Garner at 647-408-4501 or markgarner@rogers.com 

 

January 10, 2019  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2018-0218 – Hydro One Sault Ste. Marie’s Application and Evidence for 2019 Rates 
and Other Related Matters 
Notice of VECC’s participation in Technical Conference and topic areas 

 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 3 VECC is informing the Board and Applicant of its intent to 
participate in the Technical Conference of January 14, 2019.  The topic areas we intend to cover are at 
the Conference are: 
 

• ICM calculation  (Staff-3/various) 
• Revenue Cap Proposal 
• Load Forecast (Staff-4/various) 
• Performance Scorecard (VECC 6/7/various) 
• Transmission System Plan (VECC-2/5/various) 

 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Mark Garner 
 
Ms. Linda Gibbons, Senior Regulatory Coordinator – Regulatory Affairs Hydro One Networks Inc. 
regulatory@HydroOne.com 
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